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 I OPPOSE SB243 this bill only affects law abiding citizens that have already passed 

background checks. 

I wonder why our elected officials are so concerned with people with concealed 

handgun licenses that have been 

Background checked. I would think more focus on criminals would be more 

productive.   

                                Sincerely Gregg Warner 


